
Papa’s House Report, December 2021

Our Christmas update from Papa’s House in India - with BIG THANKS! to all our sponsors 
and supporters who hold this mission work in their hearts. Praise God for the continuing 
work amongst children and families.

Sharon Baker

Updates from Papa House December 2021  

We are sending our love and greetings for the season of celebrating our prince of peace 
who is the real reason for us to serve communities who need the touch and hope of Jesus 
Christ.

Thank You Revival Fires sponsors and donors for your support towards the following 
services for marginalised children here in Siliguri 

Education
Children are happy to be back in their regular classes and have one on one interactive 
study post COVID-19 lockdown. We are ensuring they learn with the help of fun learning 
activities. We are praying for all the children to find their calling and destiny rooted in the 
Lord. It is wonderful to see the meaningful progress in their life as they have been part of 
Papa House as a safe place for them to enjoy their childhood and witness love rooted in 
Jesus.

Health
In the Autumn the Children were taken for an Overall Health Check up. 
We are continuing to uphold the health of each and every Papa House Children and Us as 
a team.  We are so grateful to the Lord for his favour for good health for us during the last 
two challenging years of COVID-19 pandemic.   Thank you for your continued prayers for 
us as we are continuing to take care of the needs of these children in need, 

Spiritual mentoring
Children have been excited to prepare and gear up with Christmas Carol practice and 
celebrations. We are mindful to point them back to Jesus and mentor them to remember 
the real reason for this season to celebrate our Prince of Peace. 



Overall care and protection
As the winter is Approaching the children are keeping themselves warm ,cosy while 
enjoying seasonal vegetables and nutritious meals.
 
Benjamin and Swapna continue to lead the children as Godly father and mother with daily 
guidance , fellowship and mentoring. For the last many years this has been their way of life 
to selflessly pour into the lives of these children and they continue to be filled up with the 
love they receive in return from the Papa House Children. George and Titi have been 
strong pillars of support for the overall functioning of Papa House with timely care towards 
the children helping with every daily need. Bunu continues to extend her support help as 
and when needed with any assistance.

Thank you Trevor and Sharon for upholding us as a family here in India while we continue 
to minister together for kingdom extension.

Thank You very much Trevor & Sharon for your prayer, concern, blessings.

With Love & Prayers

Benjamin & Titi


